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Fall has arrived, or as described in a Facebook post, fall in 

Georgia is simply summer with pumpkins. Anyways, I am 

ready for cooler riding temperatures. Our last chapter ride 

did get a bit hot riding home in the afternoon. Some of us 

cooled off at a Dairy Queen enjoying the tastes of pumpkin 

Blizzards (I enjoyed the strawberry Ghirardelli chunks 

Blizzard). All in all it was a great Saturday ride enjoying 

the company of fellow Gold Wingers. If you split off early, 

you missed the ice cream stop. 

Our fall ride is now on the books so make your reserva-

tions soon! Chapter S has a 6pm reservation for Ruby 

Falls; so if going, get your tickets before the 40 person lim-

it has been reached. I am also opening our ride to other 

chapters that may want to meet us there. So pack some of 

your favorite cards, bingo, and board games for evening 

entertainment.  

As always, check our webpage, newsletter, and Facebook 

page for all the latest events with Chapter S. I am always 

looking for suggestions for places to go and things to do.  

Ride Safe! 

Janel Piper 
Chapter Director 
GA District ACD NW GA 
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Chapter S Officers & Staff  District Officers & Staff  

S O U T H E R N  W I N G S  

Janel & Joe Piper  Chapter Directors 

goldwing.janel.joe@gmail.com 

(678) 640-7469 

Sandy & Mike Burns   Assistant Chapter-

flh87@aol.com   Directors 

(678) 425-9337 

Traci Thrasher   Treasurer 

wdis@bellsouth.net 

(706) 310-1041 

Ken & Traci Thrasher   Membership 

kenneth_thrasher  Enhancement 

 @hotmail.c0m  Coordinators & 

(706) 310-1041   Newsletter Editors 

Carlos Lozano   Ride Coordinator 

carlos@cmlozano.com  & Webmaster 

(864) 680-8199  

Fern Oakes  Door Prizes 

fern.oakes@sbcglobal.net 

(678) 219-0257 

Pat Whitehouse   Hospitality 

chopbev47@comcast.net  Coordinator 

Ken & Traci Thrasher  2018 Couple of the  

    Year 

Larry & Pamela Clemmer  District Director 

georgiadd@gwrra-ga.com 

(678) 525-5433 

Vance & Fern Oakes   Assistant District 

goldwingnut@windstream.net  DirectorsðNortheast & 

(678) 219-0257   COY Coordinators  

Barry & Barbara Owens  Assistant District 

bcowens@windstream.net  DirectorsðSouth 

(229) 263-7906 

Joe & Janel Piper   Assistant District 

Goldwing.janel.joe@gmail.com Directors & 2018 District 

(678) 640-7469   Couple Of the Year 

Lawana Burrell   Treasurer & Event 

lawanag@hotmail.com  Coordinator 

(770) 310-8280 

Frank & Melinda Brothers Rider Educators 

gadistrictridered@gmail.com 

(706) 491-5205 

Open    Leadership Trainer 

Norman & Wendy Morton  Membership 

gerogiamecnem@gmail.com  Enhancement 

(678) 772-3018   Coordinators 

Bob & Karla Greer  Motorist Awareness 

gwrra_ga_mad_coord@att.net Coordinator 

(770) 680-0158 

Carlos Lozano   Webmaster 

carlos@cmlozano.com 

(864) 908-8199 

 

 

 

 

 

Anita & JR Alkire   GWRRA President 

    and Wingman 

Larry & Penny Anthony  Director of Membership 

    Enhancement 

Fred & Clara Boldt  Director of GWRRA  

    University 

Mike & Barri Critzman  Director of Motorist| 

    Awareness 

Randall Drake   Director of Finance 

Tim & Anna Grimes  Director of Ride  

    Education 

Dan & Rachel Sanderovich Executive Director  

    Overseas 

Ray & Sandi Garris  Director Emeritus 

Bob & Nancy Shrader  Presidential Assistants 
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Rides & Events 

Motorist Awareness Event at Georgia Gwinnett College 

Meet-N-EatðLa Hacienda 
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Rides & Events 

Issaqueena Falls and Stumphouse Tunnel 
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Rides & Events 

Issaqueena Falls and Stumphouse Tunnel 
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òI Love to 

Rideó 

Goofyôs Scorecardð2018 

Goofyôs Adventures 
I went home with Joe after the September Gathering.  It 
seems that Joe thought "One Way" meant the way he was 
driving, but the Sign said otherwise.  To cinch the deal, 
he was spotted by fellow Members (Ken and Traci) and 
well I guess, as they say, that is that. 

Joe and I did have some good fun this month!  We did 
Electrical work for Family, delivered a clock that Joe re-
paired to a very nice Lady, did some Electrical work for a 
friend of Joe's, went on a short GoldWing Ride and then 
his Grandson came over on Holiday and I got to sleep in 
his cot with my Cousin Goofy, ha ha.  That was just the 
first five (5) days Folks!  Janel rode with us to the Annual 
GGC Preparedness and Safety Fair on the 12th; Vance 
and Fern were able to follow us and help with the duties 
at hand.  Thanks Vance and Fern for all the help!  Joe 
and Janel have been invited to speak with Students about 
Motorist Awareness for the last four (4) years and it was 
a lot of fun listening to the Student stories as well.  I went 
to Joe's Doctor appointment at Emory the next day, 
something about a loose screw, ha ha.  I had to help 
move a Piano into the house that Friday and wow it was 
heavy!  I had to take a nap after that job...  We went to a 
Meet and Eat in Braselton at La Hacienda that Friday 
and man did we have a crowd!  Everyone said they en-
joyed the food and seeing all the Members come out to 
enjoy themselves.  The big day was the Chapter Ride on 
Saturday when I got to see The Stumphouse Tunnel and 
Issaqueena Falls in Walhalla, SC.  I loved seeing so many 
friends on the Ride too!  We had seven (7) Bikes and 
George Roman's hot new 
Mustang; He was really great 
at blocking traffic for us 
when we needed it.  Thank 
you George!  What a busy 
month. 

I hope I can go with someone 
else next month, cause I en-
joy seeing what other folks 
do. 

Your pal, 

Jan: JimmyðFor getting ñlostò in a round-about. 

Feb: JanelðForgetting which chapter she is CD of! 

Mar: MikeðFor putting tickets back in the bucket! 

Apr: GeorgeðFor not being able to count & for driving a new 

Mustang 

May: RickðFor Eating Jimmyôs lunch. 

June: ChristineðFor leading us through the tiny village on 

the way to the restaurant . 

July: No winner this month, so Goofy stayed with Janel. 

Look who Iõve 

been playing 

with!!  
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September Birthdays 

5 Grady Riner 

10 Donna Cohen 

13 Vance Oakes 

 

 

21 Roger Shaffer 

23 Carolyn Loggins 

 

Date Event 

10/2 Chapter GatheringðGolden Corral, Winder 

10/3 Retiree Weekday Ride, Burger Bus, Ballground 

10/11-13 Mississippi District Rally, Gulfport 

10/16 Meet-N-Eat, Blazerôs Hot Wings, Statham 

10/20-21 Fall Leaf Ride, Lookout Mountain, TN 

11/6 Chapter GatheringðGolden Corral, Winder 

Calendar of Events 

September Anniversaries 
 

13 Vance & Fern Oakes 

15 Gary & Patty Reeds 

Sick & Injured  
 

Terry Greer 

Joe Sheldon (Traciôs Dad) 

Warren Thrasher (Kenôs 

Dad) 
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So much has changed with the Rider Education pro-

gram in GWRRA in the last year or so. I thought a 

copy of the ñnewò organizational chart would be nice 

to present. One thing to note, there has been some 

scuttlebutt about bringing 

the Ride Educator back to 

the Chapter Level. Only 

time will tell of this will 

change will be implement-

ed and this chart will go 

from being ñnewò to being 

ñold.ò  

Rider Education 

Looking Forward to Fall 

One of the cool things that our 

Chapter has been doing for yearsð

longer than Traci and I have been 

aroundðis going on a Fall Leaf Ride. 

Traci and I were so excited the first 

time we were able to participate. It 

was our first time riding on the 

Wing into the mountains and I was 

exited and nervous at the same time. 

(Donôt let on to Traci that about the 

nervous part.) At that time we were 

still riding two up, so Traci was able 

to take pictures all along the way. 

She focused on taking pictures of all 

the barns that we saw. What a trip! 

Since then we have been able to par-

ticipate in all but one of the leaf rides. 

(The one we missed was when we 

were in London last year.)  

Some years the colors of the leaves 

were eye popping; like right out of a 

travel brochure. Other years they 

were just ñso so,ò but the company 

and comradery of our fellow travelers 

has always been the highlight of the 

journey. 

This year we are heading toward the 

northwest and visiting Lookout 

Mountain, Tennessee. Carlos has 

scheduled some fun activities for us 

with a trip to Ruby Falls, Rock City 

and the Incline Railway.  

If you havenôt already made your 

reservations, we hope that you will 

consider joining us. You wonôt regret 

the trip and the memory's you make 

will last a lifetime! 

Ken & Traci 

Membership Enhancement  

Coordinator. 

Membership Enhancement: 


